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Official Opening

Thanks to everyone involved in organising the school for the official opening.  Those who prepared the hall, provided food drinks, brought and displayed photos.  Those who loaned us lights, rostrum, provided P.A. System.  To anybody who helped in any way, well done.  It was a tremendous success.
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Cash for Clobber

The Cash for Clobber raised €27 for the Green Schools fund.  Thank you to all who brought in their bags of unwanted clothes.

Christmas Tours

Junior Infant to Second Class

The children in these classes went on 11th December 2006 to see “The Pushy Princess and the Toys That Say NO” at a cost of €13 per child.

Third Class to Sixth Class

Children in these classes attended “The Liquorice Witch” in the Riverbank Theatre on Friday, 14th December at a cost of €15 per child.
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Thursday, 21st December 2006.

Parents Association

Breakfast Morning

The Parents Association held a Breakfast Morning on Friday, 24th November 2006.  €276.32 was raised for Childline.  Well Done.

Christmas Party

The Parents Association are holding a chirstmas party on Wednesday, 20th December 2006

General Organisation

We wish to remind you that children are not allowed to have mobile phones in school.

The Board of Management requests that the footpath be left clear at the school boundary wall. When you are parking vehicles do not pull them up tight to the wall as the children then have to walk on to the roadway to get by.  Thank you for your co-operation.

We wish to thank all the Parents/Guardians for their very generous response to the appeal.  The amount raised to date is €1,020.


Christmas Holidays

Christmas Holidays commence on Friday, 22nd December at 12.30p.m.  The school will re-open on Monday, 8th January 2007.

Change of Staff

We would like to wish Mr. Delaney the best in his new position in Dublin.  My heartfelt thanks for all he has done and the interest he has shown during his time in the school.  I would like to welcome   Fidelma Murphy as a permanent staff member and hope she will be happy here.

End of Year

I would like to thank the Board of Management, the Parents Association and other members of the community for all their help and support to us during the year.

Thank also to the staff for their dedication and good will.

Thank to you the Parents/Guardians for your support and co-operation.  It is very much appreciated.

Finally may we wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a Peaceful New Year.

Padraig Kinnerk,

Principal.
Newsheet
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